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Wednesday 1st July, 2020  

Repton Public School 
Newsletter – Term 2 Week 10 
 
Website: www.repton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
E-Mail: repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
T: 66 554 201 
F: 66 554 570 
 

 

 

   
REPTON 2020  
 
JULY 
  3RD    Last  Day Term 2 
20th     Staff Development Day   
21st     Students return to  
           school 
22nd    Garden Opening  
           All Welcome 
 
AUGUST 
3-7th   Education Week 
12th     P&C Meeting 5.00pm 
17-19th Book Fair 
19th   Book Parade 

   
Principal’s Message 
Success at RPS: Our academic reports went home this week and we were 
delighted to share these results with our families. I would like to 
acknowledge the hard work of students, teachers and families who have 
shared the teaching and learning experiences with our students this 
semester. It has shown us how flexible and dynamic we are as a learning 
community. Well done. 
Holidays: The school holidays begin this Saturday the 4th July. Staff return to 
school for Professional Development on Monday 20th July. Students return 
Tuesday 21st July. May you enjoy a safe and happy break.  
NAIDOC: This year we have been advised that NAIDOC celebrations will be 
moved from July to November. Hopefully, we will be able to welcome 
visitors into school safely at that time. More information will come closer to 
the date. 
PBL: Our core expectations at Repton Public School include behaviour that 
is Responsible, Respectful and Resilient. This week we are focused on the 
need to respect our property and that of others in our school. Often we get 
new equipment or resources at school for the benefit of our students and it 
is not valued or cared for as we would expect. This means the equipment 
can be lost or broken and others cannot share as we had planned. We are 
trying to teach our students to be aware of their actions to make sure we 
are caring for things that we are fortunate enough to have here at school.  
Garden: SAVE THE DATE: Wednesday 22nd July at 9:30am. Social distancing 
and hygiene procedures to be adhered to for all attending. 
Thanks for your support, 
Mrs Kristy Glyde, 
Principal 

 
Due to covid restrictions please do not enter the school grounds after 

school hours- No SHARE OUR SPACE during holidays 
 

 

  
 

Attendance: 
If your child is unwell, do not 

send them to school. If they are 
unwell at school, you or your 

nominated emergency contact 
will need to collect them 

immediately. Please ensure 
your child’s contact details are 

up to date. 
 

If a student is absent without a 
medical reason for more than 

three days, this will be recorded 
as an unauthorised absence 

and will be followed up by the 
school. 

 
 

Thought of the Day 
 
 

Happy Holidays! 

http://www.repton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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K/1  2/3/4  5/6 

 

 

 

 

 
 K/1 have been revising addition 
strategies including counting on 

and doubles. They play lots of fun 
dice games to help them remember 

addition facts. 
  

2/3/4 have been learning to play a 
new game each week, intended 
to consolidate learning and 
extend thinking in many 
mathematical strategies. Greedy 
Pig has been an extremely fun 
game that has been played as a 
whole class and in independent 
groups during maths rotations. 
 

 5/6 have been working on their 
writing and technology skills this 
week, using the wonderful 
illustrations of The Chronicles of 
Harris Burdick as inspiration for their 
mysterious and scary short stories. It 
has been spine-tingling and hair-
raising listening to them all!  
 
 

 
Class Awards   

K/1 Mrs Lemmes 
 Sofia, Leo & Astrid 

 

2/3/4 Mrs Buckley 
Marley, Sage & Seb 

Mrs Glyde’s Literacy 
Ava, Benji & Azalia 

 

5/6 Mr Stanley 
Kirra, Riley CS & Curtis 
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Art Garden Music 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
Students made designs with 
circles, lines, colour and  
patterns. They were all 
unique. Great job Emus. 
   

 
  It  was a beautiful day in the 
  Garden. Students enjoyed 
  digging for worms. 

 
In music this week, students learnt 
more about body percussion, 
practising a few warm-up activities 
before playing and dancing along to 
‘Dance Monkey’. We then moved into 
our new song - Stand by Me - with 
some students learning how to play it 
on the ukulele. Well done everyone!  
 

   
 

BOOK CLUB 
We would like to thank all the parents who are ordering through Book Club which is usually twice a term. 

This has enabled the school to purchase new books for the Library with the reward points. 
Thank you once again. 

 

 
 

 
 

Produce Table 

 

Students sell produce they have grown at school on a 
Produce table.  

• 50c flowers & magazines 
• $1 lettuce bunch 
• $2 succulents!!!  
• $2.50-$3.50 worm juice 
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Student banking – Commonwealth Bank 
The Commonwealth Bank has advised that Student Banking will begin again in Term 3. 

 
Start Smart Parent Resources have been created to assist parents and carers in improving their children’s money management skills. 
These free, short videos and 
worksheets can be accessed 
from home and are designed 

to give students the 
confidence and skills to make 
smart decisions about money. 

To find out more, visit 
commbank.com.au/parent 
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